
Don’t be left behind. Ask any ECMC officer about membership.

LET’S RIDE
•	 An exclusive gay fraternal club founded in October 

1964, we are the oldest bike riding organization for  
gay men in the USA.

•	 We ride year round, weather permitting. Our rides are 
often advertised and coordinated with other clubs to 
prevent conflicts among sanctioned AMCC events.

•	 Members are also prime practicioners of boot, biker and 
leather/denim afficionados.

•	 Annual ECMC Biker Weekend includes a bike blessing, 
organized route, and conclude with a catered picnic. 
Bikers come as far as Europe and does not costs 
anything to participate.

•	 Our Holiday Party & Toy Drive benefits a designated 
foster care organization. We have been continuously 
contributing this great cause for the past 30 years.

•	 Club meetings are held every month and are open to 
interested public. All interested parties are encouraged to 
attend to see the organizing efforts for upcoming events.

•	 Safe riding is what we strive for every club member. We 
refresh each rider the necessary hand signals prior to 
every ride.

Empire City M/C
P.O. Box 1881
New York, NY  10113

www.EmpireCityMC.com
ecmc@

EmpireCityMC.com

Empire City Motorcycle Club was 
founded in October 1964 by a 
group of twelve motorcyclists, 
almost five years prior to the 
Stonewall Riots, the starting point 
for gay rights movement in the U.S.

Since then, ECMC has been the 
longest ongoing gay, all-riding 
organization in the country and a 
vital part of the gay community 
in the  
New York
Metro Area.
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All our current members reside within 50 miles  
from Columbus Circle in Manhattan.

Come find yourself in the middle of the action. During off-riding season, we have  bar nights following our monthly club meetings. 

Get exclusive access 
to participate in 

New York’s annual 
LGBT Pride Parade. 
Traditionally, ECMC 

leads the male bikers.

Established in 1964, ECMC is a founding  
member of Atlantic Motorcycle Motor Club (AMCC).

Members of other AMCC clubs often participate 

in our fe
stivities.

 We will
 celebra

te our 5
0 years 

of broth
erhood,

 comrad
erie and

 riding i
n 2014.

 

Participation in charity  

events are part of our 

community services.
Our members recently 
participated in Ronald 
McDonald House and 

Kiehl’s amfAR Ride

Our road trips encourage collaborative planning with 
other riding clubs. Pre-trip checks ensures everybody 
gets a refresher tips on formation riding and proper 
hand signaling.

YOUR
PHOTO
HERE
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